
AIR FORCE JUNIOR ROTC 

 

JAMES F BYRNES HIGH SCHOOL 

 

SOUTH CAROLINA SC-932 

 

 
FROM: Cadet Colonel Jackson Darash             24 November 2014 

 

SUBJECT: C.L.I.F. Update   

 

TO: AFJROTC Wing SC-932 

 

 Since we only have Monday and Tuesday this week there will be no uniform wear and no Physical 

Training.  Have a great Thanksgiving break and be sure not to eat too much turkey to be out of shape for next week. 

 Again, we now have the 2014-2015 Byrnes AFJROTC t-shirts. Be sure to talk to your instructor about 

getting your own t-shirt ASAP. We also have new $1 bracelets, so be sure to some of this merchandise to show your 

esprit de corps. 

 

 

No PT this week 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cadet Colonel Jackson Darash 


